



To Poari Mātauranga | Date 23/06/2020

From Marcus Williams Phone No. 021 401 965
Director Research and Enterprise

Subject Subcommittee Chair Report – Postgraduate Research and Scholarships Committee

- A working party was formed to develop PGRSC input for the Graduate Success Survey planned in September
- The working party on Level 9&10 postgraduate administration determined to communicate their concerns about the re-enrolment process with the Interim Executive Director Ako / Learning & Teaching
- Geoff Honey and Michelle Sun made a training presentation to the committee on relevant parts of the Power BI Dashboard
- Adjustments were made to the Presentation and Publication of Student Research Guidelines which institute a change to the examination deadlines which can be implemented in instances of force majeure, such as an international pandemic

Items Linked

• Subcommittee Minutes

H:\2. Academic Development\E-Academic Library\2.0 Committees\Postgraduate Research & Scholarships Committee\Minutes\2020